Thursday 14th November is set to be an especially fun and bright day at Henbury!

Students are encouraged to wear their favourite (sun-smart) casual LOUD shirt

Gold Coin Donation ©

Money raised from gold coin donations will be equally split between fundraising for Year 12
Graduation and the important LOUD SHIRT DAY, which is about raising awareness for young people who are deaf or hard of hearing

We look forward to seeing lots of bright and fun shirts!



Thursday 14th November is set to be an especially fun and bright day at Henbury!

Students are encouraged to wear their favourite (sun-smart) casual LOUD shirt

Gold Coin Donation ©

Money raised from gold coin donations will be equally split between fundraising for Year 12
Graduation and the important LOUD SHIRT DAY, which is about raising awareness for young people who are deaf or hard of hearing

We look forward to seeing lots of bright and fun shirts!

